Minutes of the 3rd BoS meeting held on 7th September 2018
1. Head, Chairman (exofficio) have welcomed all the members to the meeting.

2. He have also explained the provisions of BoS mentioned in the Ordinance of the university.

3. Head, brought to the notice of the board regarding the change in the nomenclature from Centre for Applied Chemistry to Department of Chemistry which have been duly noted down.

4. Dr. A.K.Padhy has briefed the recommendations of the previous BoS and the same have been approved.

5. Discussion of the syllabus for exisitng 2 year M.Sc. Program and its suggested revison. Prof. R.K.Patel has brought to the notice that instead of mentioning Physical-I etc the appropriate name of the papers be given for the larger understanding of the industrial community and other stake holders.

6. Dr. D.Singh has suggested for uniform units for all the papers.

7. All the members have suggested reducing the laboratory credit to 2 credits in order to meet the regulations.

8. All the papers should have some essential books and some reference books.

9. For the integrated M.Sc. program the discussion is being carried out and it has been unanimously agreed to remove the two courses in the tenth semester and to enhance the project work from 16 credit to 20 credit.
10. All the progress report and issues pertaining to research scholars have been place and accpeted by all the member.

11. Head, suggested the various vocational courses to be floated by the department in line with the UGC recommendation. Prof. R.k.Patel suggested that the fee should be high and there should be minimum 15 student intake for each course. Further, he suggested to give a lucrative nomenclature for the courses and placement for the students.

12. Finally the vote of thanks being extended by Prof. Manoj Kumar.

